M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 1, 2017
RE:
Bus Purchase

The Transportation Department is requesting the purchase of 20 buses to replace aging vehicles and to accommodate anticipated growth in the next few years.  The purchase calls for 17 conventional buses with seating capacity of 72 students, 2 conventional buses equipped for servicing students with special transportation needs and 1 conventional bus equipped with 20 safety seats designed to carry students enrolled in preschool classes.  I have attached the pricing breakdown.
 I recommend the board approve the bus purchase, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
